
                                 
 

 

SPAGHETTI DINNER ~ MARCH 16 

Tickets for the spaghetti dinner are coming home today.  Each family is responsible for $60 in tickets.  

We will need lots of help to make this fundraiser successful.  Please contact Erin Palmer to schedule 

your volunteer time, 828-234-3819.  We also ask that each family provide a dessert.  Please bring those 

in next Thursday afternoon or Friday morning.  Thank you! 

 

GRANDPARENTS’ DAY ~ MARCH 22 @ 10 AM 

We will be celebrating Grandparents’ Day at NGCA Friday, March 22.  Parents, please help your child 

mail or hand deliver the invitations to this special program followed by a visit to your child’s classroom.  

Three invitations per family are being sent home, but additional ones are available from the office.  The 

program will be in the sanctuary and last about 40 minutes, followed by light refreshments and a trip to 

the classrooms where the children will show grandparents some of their school work and class activities.  

Contact your child’s teacher for how you can help.   

SPIRIT WEEK IS NEXT WEEK!  MARCH 11-15 

Theme Days: Monday - Pajama Day, Tuesday – Wacky Tacky Tuesday, Wednesday – Decades Day, 

Thursday – Super Hero/Character Day, and Friday – School Spirit Day.   

 

NOON DISMISSAL ~ FRIDAY, MARCH 22 

If your child will need after school care following Grandparents’ Day, please let the office know by next 

Wednesday, March 13. 

 

LETTERS OF INTENT 

If you have not already done so, please be sure to fill out your letter of intent and return them ASAP.  

You may also respond by email.  It is helpful to have your current intentions regarding next school year 

as we begin planning, though we know plans can change.  This is not a commitment in any way, it is just 

necessary as we begin looking forward to the next academic year.  Thank you! 

 

NORTH CAROLINA OPPORTUNITY SCHOLARSHIP 

The NCSEAA portal is open.  If you know of any families who could benefit from this program, please 

pass the word along. The priority deadline was March 1, though applications may still be submitted for 

the waiting list.  For more information and the online application go to www.ncseaa.edu/OSG.htm.   

 

UPCOMING DATES 

Mar 11 – Chick-Fil-A Night     Mar 14-22 – Book Fair   

Mar 16 – Spaghetti Dinner     Mar 22 – End of Quarter, Noon Dismissal 

Mar 26 – Report Cards     Apr 8 – Chick-Fil-A Night    

April 8-12 – Achievement Testing    Apr 15-19 – Spring Break    

May 13 – Chick-Fil-A Night     May 28 – May Fun Day @ VMC  
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